
VIOLET WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 
 

 P.O. BOX 1146, ROBSTOWN, TX 78380 
OFFICE-361/387/3350, FAX-361/387/5248 
E-MAIL: VIOLETWATER@AOL.COM  
WEBSITE: VIOLETWSC.COM 

 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

 
Violet Water Supply Corporation has violated the monitoring and reporting requirements set by Texas 
Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Chapter 30, Section 290, Subchapter F.  Even 
though these were not emergencies, as our customers, you have the right to know what happened 
and what we are doing to correct these situations. 
 
We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.  Results 
of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our drinking water meets health standards.  
During June 1-Sept. 30, 2016, we did not complete all monitoring and testing for lead and copper and 
therefore cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during this time. 
 
The table below lists the contaminants we did not properly test for during the last year, how often we 
are supposed to sample for lead and copper, how many samples we are supposed to take, and how 
many samples we took, when samples should have been taken, and the date on which the follow-up 
samples will be taken. 
 
 
 
Contaminant 

Required 
Sampling 
Frequency 

Number of 
Samples 
Taken 

 
When Samples Should 
Have Been Taken 

 
When Samples Were 
or Will Be Taken 

Lead & Copper  
Tap Water 
Sampling 

10 Samples every 
Three Years 

0 June 1-September 30, 
2016 

January 1-June 30, 
2017 

 
 
What is being done? 
 
We are working to correct the problem?  For more information, please contact Linda Visor at 361-
387-3350 or P.O. Box 1146 Robstown, TX 78380. 
 
Corrective Actions: 
 

1.  Sample bottles and information will be ordered and samples will be taken between January 1, 
2017 and June 30, 2017. 

 
This notice is being sent to you by Violet Water Supply Corporation, Public Water System 
 TX #1780015. 
 
Date Distributed:  November 28, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer”. 
If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at “http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust. html, or 
at any USDA office, or call (866)6329992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail 
at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W. Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202)690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov. 
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